



Ref: A4205041

17 DEC 2020

Councillor Greg Conkey Mayor City of Wagga Wagga Council mayor@wagga.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mayor,

Thank you for your correspondence of 27 November 2020 regarding the construction of a new Burrinjuck Dam.

The NSW Government is in the process of developing the Murrumbidgee Regional Water Strategy, which is due to be exhibited for consultation in mid-2021.

This strategy aims to set the framework to improve the resilience of our water resources for towns and communities, the environment, Aboriginal communities and industry, across the Murrumbidgee.

As the Minister for Minister for Water, The Hon Melinda Pavey MP has primary responsibility for this matter, I have forwarded your correspondence for her consideration.

Thank you for taking the time to bring this matter to my attention.

Yours faithfully

Gladys Berejiklian MP Premier

CC: The Hon Melinda Pavey MP, Minister for Water